
 

 

 

10th January 2025 
 

Dear parents, carers and families,  
 

It has been a pleasure to welcome back students and staff to the new term and to 2025! I 

do hope that you had a restful holiday and I wish you all the best for a Happy New Year.  
 

Thank you for all of your help, support and understanding during these periods of snowy and 

icy weather. Thank you to everyone for doing everything possible to stay safe and to keep 

the school open for as many students as possible.  

  

Keep up the kindness!  
 

At the start of this new term, we are working hard with students to help everyone to 

understand the importance of excellent attendance. We are also launching our ‘kindness 

fortnight’ starting from Monday 13th January, where students will be nominated to receive 

Golden Tickets for acts of kindness. All tickets will then go into a prize draw and there will be 

a range of prizes and rewards to claim!  
 

Key dates 
 

Please do make a note of key events taking place this term:  
 

• Yr 11 Mock Exam Results Assembly  

• Yr 9 Options Evening -16th Jan  

• Post-16 Taster Day -17th Jan  

• Yr 11 Progress Evening - 23rd Jan  

• SEND Information Evening - 23rd Jan  

• Half term – last day of term 14th Feb, return to school 25th Feb  

• INSET Day, school closed to all students - 24th Feb 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions or would like support with 

any aspect of your child’s learning, development and wellbeing.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

 

 

Dan Wendon  

Headteacher  
 


